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Friday 11th October 2024 
Dear Families, 
 

We would like to invite you to join our annual pumpkin carving 
competition on Thursday 24th October 2024.  
All entries can be brought to the grassy area along the fence outside the 
office on the morning of the 24th. There will be a prize for the best 
pumpkin in each class which will be awarded that afternoon.  
Please write your child’s name and class on the back / underside of your 
pumpkin so it can be easily identified. We look forward to seeing your 
fantastic designs! 

 
We would also like to invite all our children to attend our Pumpkin Party discos:  
 
Thursday 24th October 2024 
2:00-3:00pm EYFS (Nursery and Reception) and Year 1 and 2 
3:45-4:45pm KS2 (Years 3-6) Children to be collected promptly at 
4:45pm from the hall entrance.  
 
Tickets cost £2.00 and include a hot dog, drink and snack. 
There is a family bundle ticket available for £5 for 3 or more siblings. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please pay for tickets via parentpay or cash at the office.  
Please note, tickets will be available on the door for the KS2 event but EYFS & KS1 tickets must be purchased in 
advance for their afternoon disco. Unfortunately, children who do not have a ticket, will be unable to attend. 
Children who do not attend the afternoon disco will complete some focused activities.   
 
Children who usually walk home alone must be picked up by an adult unless you complete the form overleaf to 
indicate you give permission for them to walk home after the disco and take full responsibility for them after 
4:45pm.  
 
Please note, all children must leave the site at the end of the day before KS2 return at 3:45pm for the KS2 
disco.  
 
On the day, children can come to school dressed in their disco outfits. Please ensure your child still comes to 
school with a coat and sensible shoes as they will be playing outside during the day as usual.  
 
We look forward to some spooky fun! 
Kind regards, 

 
Sarah Tai 
Headteacher  
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For Y5/6 children who already walk home alone only 

 

 

I give permission for ___________________________ (child’s name) in class____________________ to walk 

home alone at 4:45pm after the Pumpkin Party 24.10.24 and take full responsibility for my child after this time. 

 

Signed: ___________________________ Name (please print) ____________________________ 

Date: ______________________ 

 

Please return to the school office before 24.10.24 
 
 


